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Retouradres:  Postbus 79092, 1070 NC Amsterdam Contactpersoon: 
 
Residents near Kunstbrug De Boelegracht 
[Adres] 
[Postcode Woonplaats] 

Thomas Bokeloh 

Kenmerk: 
[Kenmerk] 

Datum: 
12 augustus 2024  

Onderwerp: Realisation Kunstbrug  
 
Dear resident, business owner or other interested party, 
 
We would like to inform you about the upcoming realisation of the Kunstbrug, a bridge across De Boelegracht 
between the middle of De Boelelaan and Rosy Wertheimerstraat, which was conceived by the visual artist 
Martijn Sandberg. The construction work will be carried out by building company Haasnoot Bruggen, on the 
instructions of Development Consortium Zuidschans C.V., a cooperation between BPD | Bouwfonds Area 
Development and AM. 
 
Activities and planning 
The realisation of the Kunstbrug consists of several phases: 
 
1.    Preparation of building site and supply of building materials 
 
2.   Insertion of foundation piles 
 
3.   Application of connecting beams between pairs of foundation piles 
 
4.   Hoisting bridge components into place and assembling them 
 
5.   Finishing touches to complete the bridge 
 
The activities are planned for the period between 19 August and 8 September 2024. 
After the completion of the Kunstbrug, the surrounding building site will be vacated during the week 
commencing 9 September. This will take about three days, after which the bridge will be open to the general 
public.  
 
Environmental impact & questions 
Building company Haasnoot Bruggen will do its utmost to minimise the impact on the surrounding area. For 
example, traffic will not be disrupted, and noise pollution will be kept to a minimum. 
Do you have any questions relating to this letter? Then you can reach us via www.zuidas.nl/contact or by 
telephone, on 0800-5065. Or drop by for a chat at the Information Centre in the WTC building (59 
Strawinskylaan). We are open every Monday to Thursday between 10:00 am and 4:00 pm. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Vincent Oversteeg 
Project Leader Zuidas 


